
  

 

Rainbow Room and 
Nursery Newsletter 

A note from the Staff. 
 
Welcome back to the New Year everyone!  
There have been some changes in Rainbow 
Room staffing.  
Rainbow Room:  
Mondays and Tuesdays - Mandy and 
Charlotte  
Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays - Mandy 
and Janet.  
Nursery: Wednesday pm – Jenifer and Molly  
All other sessions – Emma and Molly 

Home time:  
Can we please ask that whilst you are 
waiting for the door to be opened the 
buzzer is not pressed as this does disturb 
the children.  
If you have an emergency please go to the 
school office.  
Rainbow Room: Parents please collect 
your child from inside the classroom  
Nursery: Parents please wait at the door 
and wait for your child to be called.  
If you wish to give a message or speak to a 
member of staff we would ask that you 
please wait until the majority of pupils 
have been collected so that we can make 
sure all children get to their parents safely.  

Important Reminders: 
 
As Winter is upon us, we ask that all  children come to school with appropriate 
clothing so that we can continue to use our outdoor provision. We expect every child 
to have a warm coat, gloves, hat and wellies. A change of clothing can be left in the 
cloakroom in a bag on your child’s peg in case they get wet during the day.  
 
Passwords: If you have not set up a password for another person to pick up your child 
in case of emergency then please speak to a member of staff as soon as possible.  
 
Please remember that if your child wears a nappy then it must be clean on entry to the 
Rainbow Room and Nursery. Children will be changed throughout the session and 
will be supported with toilet training when needed.  
Also, all children who are toilet training need extra clothing with them: pants, trousers 
and socks. 
 
 

Home Tasks: (Nursery) 
Pupils can take a sharing book home with 
them to share at home. Please take any 
book from the baskets provided and return 
the book when you have finished.  
Each week a small task will be stuck in 
your child’s book. This will explain what 
your child has been learning and some of 
the activities they have been involved in. 
New tasks will be stuck in on a Wednesday 
and this needs to be returned by the 
following Tuesday.  


